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May 23, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 
 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
Re: Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI – Notice of Compliance 
 In the Matter of the Commission's Investigation into Intrastate Carrier Access 
 Reform Pursuant to Sub. S.B. 162 
 Matrix Telecom, Inc. 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Matrix Telecom, Inc. (“Matrix”) hereby submits this correspondence pursuant to the 
requirements in the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s (“Commission”) Entry dated 
May 4, 2016 in the above-referenced proceeding. The purpose of this filing is to affirm 
the Company’s compliance with the intercarrier compensation restructuring, WC Docket 
No. 07-135 et al., mirroring interstate access rates and rate structures. 
 
Matrix’s intrastate switched access rates currently in effect in the State of Ohio are in 
parity and are assessed at interstate rates and rate structure pursuant to the Company's 
Federal Access Tariff, Tariff FCC No. 1.  Accordingly, Matrix’s Ohio Tariff No. 4 - 
Telecommunications Carrier to Carrier Services tariff currently on file with the 
Commission reflects such and therefore, no tariff revision is required at this time. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  Please contact Alex Valencia at 
(972) 910-1720, regulatory.affairs@impacttelecom.com or at the Company’s principal 
address, if you have any questions regarding this correspondence. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Leslie Ellis     
 
Leslie Ellis 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc: Alex Valencia 
 Vice President, Government Affairs and Compliance 
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